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Scheduling a Visit to UPrep 

We are delighted that UPrep will be included in your fall travel plans!  

Scheduling: To schedule a visit, please visit Scoir. Your visit request is 
pending until confirmed in Scoir. Visit requests are processed on a 
first-come, first-served basis due to space availability. UPrep employs 
a hybrid approach to visits, offering both in-person and virtual visit 
options. To see our complete schedule of visit options, please log into 
Scoir. 

Parking: There is limited parking in front of UPrep on NE 80th Street. 
There is plenty of parking along 25th Avenue, at Dahl Playfield, and 
in the surrounding residential neighborhoods.   

Arrival: After parking your car, please enter UPrep through the main 
entrance, which located on 80th Street approximately one‐half block 
east of 25th Avenue NE. All visitors are required to check-in at the 
Main Office to receive a visitor pass. Upon receiving your visitor badge, 
please walk to the ULab, which is located across the street from the 
Main Campus at 2416 NE 80th Street. The College Counseling Office 
is located on the first floor of the ULab building. 

Visits: Visits are held in the College Counseling Office in the ULab. 
The start time that we advertise to students is the time listed in Scoir. 
Please allow 10 to 15 minutes in your travel schedule for check-in and 
a short walk to the ULab. Each visit is scheduled for 30 minutes. We 
have found that the most productive high school visit incorporates a 
presentation style where discourse, humor, and questions allow for 
students and college representatives to learn a great deal from one 
another. 

If you are conducting a virtual/Zoom visit, please add your Zoom link 
directly into Scoir. If you're unable to do this, please email your link to 
Wendy Robbins and she will add the information to the visit. 

The College Counseling Office has also created a dedicated web page 
for college reps that provides Seattle travel tips. 

We look forward to welcoming you on campus. 

Kelly, Britten, Cris, and Wendy 

UPrep uses Scoir to 
schedule v isits.  

If you do not have an 
account in Scoir already, 
college representatives can 
create one for free. 

Wendy Robbins in the 
College Counseling Office 
coordinates college 
representative visits. Please 
direct any questions to her.  

UPrep’ s College Counseling 
Office staff will be on 
vacation during the summer 
months. We look forward 
to talking with you when 
we return in mid-August. 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https://uprep.us/college&data=05%257C01%257CWRobbins@universityprep.org%257Ce258767f30e4425db83208dac5cb7b0e%257C0ab426f9251844998c70f5b020993c5d%257C1%257C0%257C638039774992695197%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0=%257C3000%257C%257C%257C&sdata=020wmJkJJcT6ixmvtFF5dWHEPpWIOpE2OrXE5KhKbUI=&reserved=0
https://www.scoir.com/
mailto:wrobbins@universityprep.org
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1693511584/universityprep/mbjtmshsffulqyu6erdk/SeattleInformationNewTemplate23-24.pdf
mailto:wrobbins@universityprep.org

